Antoinette Pancaro

From:

Brett Mastroianni

Sent:

Monday, March 15, 2021 10:42 AM

To:

Antoinette Pancaro

Cc:

Juliet Hodge

Subject:

EDC Meeting 3/16/2021 Canceled

Good Morning Antoinette, can you please cancel the EDC meeting for tomorrow. We voted at our last meeting to hold one per month unless there was a need that month for a second.

Thank you,

Brett Mastroianni

Chairman

North Stonington Economic Development Commission

Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments hereto is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipients. If the reader/recipient of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail and all attachments hereto in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and destroy the original message received.

TOWN CLERKS OFFICE